
CITY OF HAMBURG
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

ZONING ORDINANCE AMENDMENT
(ORDINANCE NUMBER 145)

Notice is Hereby Given that the Hamburg City Council will hold a
Public Hearing on February12, 2013 at 6:45 p.m. at the Hamburg
Community Center at 181 Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN.

The reason for the public hearing is to amend portions of the Zoning
Ordinance (Chapter 160A) to regulate accessory apartments within
single family dwellings as a conditional use in the R-1 Single Family
Residential District.

If you have any questions or concerns about this hearing feel free to
attend this hearing, call the City Offices at (952) 467-3232 or write in
advance to the City of Hamburg, 181 Broadway Ave., Hamburg, MN
55339.

Jeremy Gruenhagen
City Clerk-Treasurer


